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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

        

It’s been another busy week here with lots of meetings.  Our curriculum leaders are currently busy 
meeting leaders at Haydon Bridge High to look at aligning curriculum and moderating 
assessments.  I had a very positive meeting with the Headteacher, Michael Smith, to pencil in 
some great transition opportunities for our Y8 pupils later this year.  I would like to thank the 
wonderful team at The Heritage Centre who were incredibly helpful and supportive when I met 
them yesterday.  They have provided us with a wealth of resources to enrich our history 
curriculum, and we’ve also planned a great day’s visit for our Y6 children after half-term.  We are 
so lucky to have such a valuable resource on our doorstep!  
With Safer Internet Day approaching, we’ll be including lots of useful top tips for parents about 
various social media sites.  This week, we’ve included essential information about YouTube. 
At the time of writing this, we do not have anyone (pupils or staff) isolating with Covid-19.  Great 
news! 
We’ve got some essential work planned for school over the half-term holidays.  I’m pleased to say 
that our MUGA is being fixed and we’ll be having some necessary tree work completed too.   
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Lindsay Hamilton 
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Extraordinary English! 

Y5 are thoroughly enjoying reading the classic novel, Street Child by Berlie Doherty – an emotional 

tale set against the backdrop of a very tough, Victorian London.  Armed with their own fabulous ideas 

and creative writing tools, pupils have been penning their very own Victorian stories littered with 

barefoot, homeless children, dangerous jobs and nasty, cruel masters.  Tissues at the ready…!  

 

The darkness clung to Jim as he climbed up the dusty chimney.  He 
gave another cough as more dust settled on his lungs.  His knees 
were scratched and sore from the rough, brick walls. 
“Hurry up, you lazy lout!” shouted Bob, his master. 
This was Jim’s second year as a chimney sweep.  His master was 
terrible.  He would shout at Jim and beat him regularly, leaving him 
cold, tired and hungry. 
Laelah-Rose 

 

Knock!  Knock!  Knock!  A heavy hand banged on the old, 
mahogany door.   Lily and Jenna shook because they knew it was 
their landlord.  They’d had to spend their only shilling on last 
night’s supper – a meat and potato pie.  Money was tight.  Both girls 
knew they owed lots of rent.  If it wasn’t paid, it would be the 
workhouse for them! 
Maisie 

Harry ran off with the cold, silver shilling in his hands.  A swift, 
warm breeze blew into his face, and he smelt the fresh pies on the 
counter.  Eagerly, he walked across soft, yellow straw that was laid 
across the floor.  Harry put his shilling on the counter. 
“One gravy pie please,” asked Harry.  
The woman grabbed his shilling and handed the pie to him.  When 
he turned to leave, a crowd of children blocked the door.  Harry 
clutched his hot, steaming pie. 
Alice 

 

 

Snow fell heavily across the fields.  A blanket of white covered 
everything, as far as the eye could see.  The cockerel woke Farmer Jim 
up early so he rushed outside to give the cockerel what for!  However, 
when he got outside, he soon saw that all of his sheep were gone.  Jim 
was fuming.  He got straight on his horse and rode to the village… 
 

George (who never wastes an opportunity to write about farming)      
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School News 

There will be a new school lunch menu available after half-term, with 

some of our firm favourite options as well as some new ones.  Neil (The 

Boe Rigg) has kindly agreed to host a ‘Parent-Pupil Taster Afternoon’ on 

Wednesday 9th March at 1:30pm.  Parents are invited into school where 

they’ll be able to try some of the options from the new menu, alongside 

their children.  Obviously, it’s really important that we have accurate 

numbers for this event, so if it’s something you’d like to attend, please 

complete the online form here . 

 

We will be hosting a book fair from Monday 4th to Friday 8th April.  Pupils 

will be able to peruse at their leisure and hopefully choose a riveting read 

for the Easter holidays! 

 

 

A huge, THANK YOU, to our very own Mrs Ingledew who answered our 

plea for more ‘Dog Man’ novels.  Her kind donation has meant that we have 

a lot less pupils this week fighting for a copy! 

 

Would your child like to learn how to play the acoustic guitar? 

We have places available for one-to-one and/or small group tuition 

(maximum of 3 pupils) during the summer term. Prices start from £6 

per 30-minute lesson.  These lessons are on offer to all pupils across 

the school.  For more information and/or to register your interest, 

please contact our music teacher, Ms Esposito, at: 

sharon.esposito@bellinghampartnership.uk 

 

 

It’s clear to see where Angus’ 

future career path is heading!  

He has worked incredibly hard 

on this half-term’s enrichment 

homework and has created a 

wonderful, informative piece of 

work all about hill farming, 

which is also beautifully 

presented.  Well done, Angus! 

https://forms.gle/yTXmAXbmq5rUkxo28
mailto:sharon.esposito@bellinghampartnership.uk
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Dates for your diary… 
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Thursday 17th February    Y6 Parents SATs evening – 6pm 

Friday 18th February    School closes for half-term holiday 

Monday 28th February    School opens  

Monday 28th February    Heritage Centre Visit – Y6 

Thursday 3rd March     Inspiring the Future – online careers event (Y8) 

Friday 4th March     Mental Welling / Body Image workshops (Y5 – Y8) 
 
Monday 7th March     Visiting author (Dan Smith) – writing workshops 
 
Wednesday 9th March    School Lunch Taster Afternoon – parents & pupils 
 
Monday 28th March     Wellbeing Week – PE kit every day 
       (Y5 – Y8)  
 
Monday 4th April     Book Fair – in school all week 
      
Friday 8th April     School closes for Easter holidays 

 

Dates for your diary 


